
The County of Mendocino is seeking individuals interested in contracting to serve as live-in caretaker at 

Indian Creek Park located on Highway 128 in Philo, CA.  This position is seasonal, from April through 

October and requires that the contractor have a recreational vehicle.  The caretaker is expected to work 

at least 5 days a week, including every weekend and holiday.  In return, the caretaker is allowed use of a 

campground space and has access to free utilities; there is no paid compensation.  A candidate 

questionnaire and a list of example duties, including insurance requirements necessary to contract with 

the County can be found online at https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/executive-

office/parks.  For consideration, please email your completed questionnaire to 

facilities@mendocinocounty.org before 8:00 am on Monday, April 2, 2018. 
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